
2010 SWIM ACROSS THE LAKE 

 
The 13

th
 annual “Swim Across the Lake” was held on 

Friday August 6
th

. It was a very successful event with forty 

two swimmers participating this year. All swimmers received a participation Frisbee, 

prizes donated by Coppetone and enjoyed the hot dogs and refreshments on the beach. 

The Swim raised $1157.00 this year. Our expenses were zero because of the generous 

support from SACA (hot dogs, drinks and chips).   

 

Although we were not able to offer swim lessons this year, it is looking very promising 

for next year. Carol Milligan and I have two young people who have tentatively agreed to 

teach swimming next summer. This is great news as I know that the swim lessons would 

be very popular and well attended. The lessons will likely occur towards the end of July 

and early August 2011. As Carol and I work out the details, we will provide you with 

more information (placed on both the SACA and the Milligan’s web sites) 

 

The Swim 

 

Although the Swim is not considered a race, we do time the swimmers just for fun. The 

top ten swimmers are listed below with their swim times. Thank you to all the swimmers 

who participated this year. You all did a great job! 

 

 

NAME TIME IN MINUTES 

Sarah Roe 22:30 

Mackenzie Timko 23:28 

John McNeill 25:14 

Doug McNeill 25:54 

Chrissy Botting 27:25 

Nathan Huber 29:15 

Jim Kenedy 29:45 

Shelby Rinehart 29:49 

Alexis Carter 30:12 

Kazz Hamilton 30:27 

 

The rest of the swimmers were: Ryan Spence, the Baxandalls (Gail, Nadine, Chelsey, 

Kim, Jacquelin, Lauren, and Sarah), Cassidy Mayer, Esther Choi, the Sellars (Alyssa, 

Tara and Robyn), Sandra Steinbach-Kane, Stephanie Polomark, Raylee DeVlaming, 

Hanna McMeill, Emily McNeill, Kelsey McNeill, Kirsten McNeill, Teggan McNeill, 

Katie Wagner, Lynn Wagner, Courtney Wagner, Erinn McIntosh, Jerrid Gabriel, Kenzie 

Wagner, Loc Hepburn, Haley Roe, Kyle Murphy,  and Tiffany Rivette.  

 

Sponsorship and Thank you’s 

 

A big thank you to our major sponsors: 

 



 AWE (Aging With Ease) for the Frisbees. 

 Coppertone and Sharon Somer for the prizes. 

 The Milligans, Carol, Dave and Les for the use of their barge and their personal 

time. 

 SACA for donating the refreshments. 

 

Many thanks to following for their support of this year’s event: 

 

 The Baxandalls for the use of their dock. 

 The wonderful volunteers from Dasnier’s Bay – Joan & Dave 

Shedden, Nora Head, and Greg & Sharon Fuller.  

 The many boaters that protected our swimmers (especially the lady on 

the pink Seadoo!). 

 The McNeills for the use of their beach. 

 

Next year’s swim will take place on Thursday, August 4
th

 which is the Thursday after 

the 2011Summer Sizzler.  

 

These years’ pictures can be viewed by following the link below. When you get to 

“Snapfish”, do the following: 

 

1. In the upper right hand corner type in my email address -  fkhead@telus.net 

2. Below that, type in the password – teddy951 – and then log in 

 

http://www.snapfish.com/snapfish/welcome 

 

 

Yours in fun swimming, 

Fraser Head 

Swim Across the Lake Coordinator 

mailto:fkhead@telus.net
http://www.snapfish.com/snapfish/welcome

